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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
December 31, 1974

*1  Honorable M. E. McDonald
Chairman
Anderson County Delegation
Route 2
Box 9
Iva, South Carolina 29655

Dear Senator McDonald:
Thank you for your letter of December 20, 1974, inquiring whether the Legislative Delegation of Anderson County can enter
into a contract on behalf of Anderson County with a construction company for the purpose of building a new County Health
Building.

It is my opinion that there is no authority for the execution of such a contract by the County Legislative Delegation. This is a
function which is exclusively executive and authority for such action is vested in the Anderson County Board of Commissioners.

With best wishes,
 Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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